







The Congress Lake Club

Est. 1896

January 29, 2011

Dear Bob,

I have hosted over a dozen live comedians at my clubs over the years, but your show at Congress Lake put them all to shame. My members have not stopped talking about it and have been telling their friends that didn't attend what a hilarious show they missed. The opening act of magician Keith West and the Zanettes could have stood on its own, but you performance was outstanding. Your ability to play off the audience and use your limitless one-liners to everyone made it spontaneous, unrehearsed, and so much more refreshing than the typical staged stand-up routine.

Our food and beverage revenues, especially the beverage, were the best of any live entertainment act we have hosted, but best of all my members walked away with a great feeling about what their Club offered to them.

My industry colleagues in the CMAA are always looking for something fresh and unique to offer to their membership so feel free to use me and Congress Lake as a personal reference for any private club, our any organization, that is thinking about booking you, Keith, and the Zanettes.

A special thanks to you and Keith for hanging out with the members in the bar after the show and entertaining them informally. Thanks again and hopefully we can rebook in the near future.

Paul Showalter, C.C.M.

General Manager/Chief Operating Officer

The Congress Lake Club